
16/03/2021 Mail - Corporate Registers - Outlook 

From: Bannan, Scott 

Sent: Monday, 15 March 2021 8:58 AM 

To: Trinca, Silvio 

Subject: CBF - Councillor Notification to CEO - Division 9 - ABCR 

Dear Chief Executive Officer 

Under s202A(l) of Local Government Regulation 2012, councillors must notify the Chief Executive Officer within seven days that an amount 

has been allocated under discretionary funds. Accordingly, I would like to advise that the following funds have been allocated under the 

Community Benefit Fund: 

Applicant Name: All Breeds Canine Rescue Inc. 

Amount Allocated: $1,790.00 

Funding Purpose: Providing assistance to a community member by taking 19 cats to be de-sexed and potentially surrendered for re-homing. 

Note: 

Under s202A(l) of Local Government Regulation 2012, Council must publish this notice on its website within seven days of receipt by the 

CEO. In accordance with the requirements of the Corporate Governance branch, the relevant team has been copied into this email to ensure 

this requirement is actioned. 

Please take this email as my formal notification of allocation of discretionary funding. 

Cheers Scotty 

T: 3412 5509 M: 0427 369 643 E: Division9@logan.qld.gov.au 

W: logan.qld.gov.au In scottbannan.division9 

https://outlook.office.com/mail/CorporateRegisters@logan.qld .gov.au/in box/id/ AAMkAGQxNm ExYj U2L TAyZmQtNGE0NS 1 hZG12LWQwZjEzOGVj... 1 /1 

https://outlook.office.com/mail/CorporateRegisters@logan
https://1,790.00

